Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Peter Langtry [plangtry@cornerstoneearth.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2011 3:25 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: nallen@sandis.net; Miller, Charles GSA - Technical Service Department
Subject: Ashland Youth Center status

Hello Jerry, ACGSA decided to proceed with backfilling the site. Tomorrow they are going to place the controlled density
fill (CDF) at the base of the deeper excavations. Ponded ground water in the excavations will be pumped into a portable
holding tank. On Tuesday, after the CDF has had time to harden, the backfilling will begin using the import that was
previously approved for the site. Backfilling is anticipated to be completed by the end of next week. The water in the
holding tank is anticipated to be removed for off-site disposal on Tuesday.

We are working on the soil removal/UST removal completion report. Once the site is backfilled we will submit the report
to AC Health.

Let me know if you have any questions or need anything else.

Have a wonderful and safe holiday.

Sincerely,

Peter Langtry, P.G., C.E.G.
Principal Geologist
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